
UPCOMING STUDY ABROAD OPPORTUNITIES FOR 

EDUCATION MAJORS 

 
 

 

An informational Zoom meeting will be held on Sunday, September 20th at 

7pm for students interested in upcoming short-term, faculty-led study 

abroad programs. Tentative programs to be discussed are:  

• Costa Rica (January 2022) 

• Autism internship at sea (Spring break 2021, August 2021) 

 

If you are interested, please contact Dr. Josephson 

(janet.josephson@millersville.edu) no later than September 18th to receive 

an invitation to the event.  

 

NOTE: The COVID-19 situation is dynamic and IPS is monitoring various 

sources to make the best decisions possible as the safety and wellbeing of 

our students is our top priority. IPS will continue to evaluate the approval of 

future study abroad terms, based on the current conditions and travel 

restrictions in the U.S. and overseas. 

 

Sincerely, Dr. Josephson 




